
Shalfleet Village Hall -  
 PCC   Report.  

for SHS meeting on 24th June 2022.


My proposed Standing Orders were adopted at the PCC meeting on 8th June 2022 with 
only a minor adjustment to the name of the committee and village hall.


The old “Shalfleet Village Hall Management Committee” and its constitution was 
disbanded with immediate effect and a new committee “The Shalfleet PCC Hall Sub-
Committee”(SHS) was formed and will now be guided by the Standing Orders.


This new committee is comprised of the same PCC members and volunteers from the 
community as before but are now a clear sub-committee of the PCC and governed by the 
new standing orders. This constitutional change gives clarity to SHS being a sub-
committee of the PCC and comes with the legal protection the charities commission 
confers on PCCs.


I have made a few changes to the website (the Hall History, Contact & Minutes pages) to 
reflect the ownership of the Hall and the management by PCC sub-committee (SHS).


The Sunday bookings spreadsheet has been expanded to include Saturdays as well as 
Sundays due to concerns over parking for the Saturday church weddings. 

The Saturday/Sunday Village Hall bookings spreadsheet is included with my Bookings 
Report and is regularly submitted to the churchwarden.


Permission was granted for an additional bench ( as enquired by Shelia Farrow). Various 
locations were proposed but not considered an issue if the bench is not fixed.


The proposed Christmas Lunch and both Craft Fayres were well received, and the PCC 
was delighted with the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Party for the village.


We are not currently registered for GDPR with the ICO, but Barbara at the WWMC is 
investigating if the WWMC could register us all with one registration.

Registering the Village Hall as a licensed wedding venue would not be considered 
appropriate. If a safeguarding matter arises phone Jackie within 24 hours as the 
safeguarding officer Brian Meredith is currently uncontactable. It is not known when the 
school will begin its eco project on the piece of land between the hall and annexe.


I attach:   

Current WWMC Wedding list including St.Michael’s. The adopted Standing Orders.


Michael	 19th June 2022


